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  WHAT’S	NEW?	
New	information	regarding	the	redesigned	curriculum	is	continually	
updated	on	 the	Ministry	website!	As	well,	we	have	now	posted	all	
relevant	 downloaded	 curriculum	 materials	 to	 our	 CISPG	 Website	
under	the	curriculum	tab.	Files	are	posted	using	the	following	topics:	
Aboriginal	 Resources,	 Big	 Ideas,	 Core	 Competencies,	 Curricular	
Competencies,	Curriculum	Elaborations,	Inquiry,	Lesson	Plans,	Short	
Term	(Unit)	Planning	Templates,	Year	at	a	Glance	(Course	Overview)	
Templates.	Please	 let	me	know	if	you	would	 like	to	have	additional	
categories.	As	well,	please	share	any	 relevant	documents	 (e.g.	unit	
plans)	with	me	and	I	will	add	them	to	the	website	J	
	

 IMPORTANT	LINKS:	
• Check	out	the	Instructional	Samples	on	the	Ministry	Website.	

These	K-9	instructional	samples	show	how	teachers	from	across	
the	province	have	interpreted	the	redesigned	BC	Curriculum	to	
plan	learning	experiences	for	their	students.	

• For	 teachers	new	 to	our	Diocese,	 check	 the	Tools	 page	on	 the	
Ministry	Website	for	background	information.	

• All	 teachers	 should	 read	 the	 Educator	 Update	 for	 information	
on	the	official	redesigned	K-9	curriculum.	

• All	 teachers	 should	 be	 familiar	 with	 the	 Interim	 Reporting	
Document	that	is	in	place	for	2016-2017.	

	
 COMMUNICATING	STUDENT	LEARNING:	

We	 are	 currently	 in	 the	 process	 of	 creating	 a	 set	 of	 guidelines	 for	
Communicating	 Student	 Learning	 (previously	 known	 as	 reporting)	
for	2016-2017.	Please	be	patient	as	this	involves	some	research	and	
consultation.	Guidelines	will	be	shared	with	staffs	immediately	after	
the	session	with	Pat	Horstead	on	October	21	J	
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SAVE THE DATES 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21:  
“MOVING FROM REPORTING TO 
COMMUNICATING STUDENT 
LEARNING” 
Please join us (in person or by 
streaming) on October 21 at UNBC 
for a session on Communicating 
Student Learning. Pat Horstead 
from the BC Ministry of Education 
will focus on the K-9 Reporting 
Order and what that means for 
schools in 2016-2017. Please 
check the poster in your school 
for further details. 
 
MONDAY, JANUARY 30: 
“EXPLORING THE CORE 
COMPETENCIES” 
The session will focus on exploring 
the competencies, student self-
assessment and self-reflection 
and how they link to the interim 
reporting document. 
 
Frances Roch, froch@cispg.ca 
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